
 

 

 

 

 

20th September 2024  

Dear Parents, 

Harvest Festival Collection - Friday 4th October 2024 

Our annual Harvest Festival collection will take place on Friday 4th October. This year we will, once again, be 
collecting donations for Uttoxeter Renew Church’s local food bank.  

As you can imagine food banks are experiencing unprecedented demand during these difficult times. We would 
welcome donations of tinned goods, dried items such as rice and pasta and personal items for example toothpaste, 
nappies etc.  

Please do not send in anything which is out-of-date, fresh produce or packets or tins which are 
damaged.  

Donations should be brought into school and left at the collection point at the bottom of the driveway. Please be 
patient as we like to allow the children to help arrange the items they donate.  

Many thanks in anticipation of you continued generous support. 

 

Mrs Jones 
EYFS Lead 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please turn over for information about our Film Night on Wednesday 25th September 
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AUTUMN RAFFLE & FILM NIGHT 

Film Night - September 25th 2024 - 3.30pm to 5.15pm 
All children (Reception – Year 4) are invited to come along to our night of fun.  The cost of the 
evening is £3.50 per child which will enter them into our Autumn Raffle. 

Every raffle ticket purchased will also allow your child entrance to watch the film with their year 
group at our very own Picknalls Cinema!  Details of films chosen are below. 

Children are allowed to bring their own drinks and healthy snack (which will be eaten before the 
film starts). 

Reception Year 2 and 4 should be collected from the Early Years playground and Years 1 
and 3 from the back playground. 

If your child would like to purchase a raffle ticket and come along to join in the fun, please send 
£3.50 to school in an envelope, clearly marked ‘Film Show’ with your child’s name and class 
by Tuesday 24th September. 

 

Picknalls PTA 

 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 
PG PG PG PG PG 

     

Inside Out 2 Inside Out 2 Super Mario 
Bros. Movie If Inside Out 2 

 

 


